WelchAllyn'

December 19, 2017
Dear All,

We are issuing this letter to inform you that Welch Allyn will discontinue the Spot Vital Signs® Device 4-Cell Battery (#105631) effective
January 1, 2018. As a replacement, Welch Allyn is offering a 2-Cell Battery (#106656), which will continue to support usage requirements
of our customers. For those customers who have a 4-Cell Battery, we will offer replacements within the warranty period only. Once the
warranty period has expired, you will need to move to the 2-Cell Battery.

Spot 4-Cell Battery Spot 2-Cell Battery
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Discontinued 12/31/17 | Replacement Battery

We appreciate your understanding in this matter and will continue to help you provide the best possible patient care. Please contact our
customer service department at 1800-650-083 or your Welch Allyn representative with questions regarding this notice.

Sincerely,

e

David Taylor
Marketing Director
Hill-Rom ANZ
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